SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

FROM THE CONFERENCE OF NEC

HELD ON 21 OCTOBER 2007 AT 9.20 P.M. AT THE SEAT OF NEC.

On 21 October at 9.20 p.m. another press conference was held at the seat of the National Electoral Commission.  

The following NEC’s members participated in the conference:






Deputy Chairman of NEC

Judge Jan Kacprzak

Judge Jan Kasprzak informel that despite previous information, the voting process still continues at two Local Electoral Commissions – no. 582 and no. 619. Due to the inefficient number of ballot cards, the voting process at the Commission no. 582 will last till 10.40 p.m., and at Commission no. 619 – till 10.55 p.m.
Therefore, the election silence will last till 10.55 p.m. Judge Kacprzak stressed that the extension of the election silence does not result from the decision of the National Electoral Commission - it depends on the sovereign decisions of Local Electoral Commissions.
The election in Gdańsk finished at 9.00 p.m.

